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Just because you’re hunkering down at home to help prevent the spread of COVID-19 
doesn’t mean you can’t still enjoy great food from your favorite Tinley Park businesses. 
 
Local businesses are finding clever ways to continue to provide great eats while still 
keeping everyone’s safety in mind, such as remaining open for delivery and curbside 
pickup. Please consider ordering out to help support these businesses during this 
difficult time! 
 
The Village has created a handy guide at www.TinleyPark.org/OpenEats to help you 
easily see which restaurants are open and what services they are providing. Help 
support local businesses, and get some delicious food at the same time! 

http://www.tinleypark.org/OpenEats

